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Lake Worth High School Students advance to National BPA 
Conference

(LAKE WORTH, TX) - Students from Lake Worth High School’s Business Professionals 
of America (BPA) chapter will attend the 2024 BPA National Leadership Conference in 
Chicago, Illinois, May 10-14. Students advanced to nationals by placing in the State 
Leadership Conference in Corpus Christi.  The conference will bring together an estimated 
six thousand delegates from across the country to vie for top honors in business and 
information technology skills competitions, attend leadership and professional 
development workshops, receive awards for community service activities and elect BPA’s 
2024–25 national student leadership team.

The students from the Lake Worth High School BPA chapter attending the conference are:

 Esther Avila – 2nd place in Payroll Accounting and 5th place in Open Meeting &
  Event Planning
 Carlos Manrriquez – 4th place in Fundamental Accounting
 Angel Trujillo – 1st place in Fundamental Spreadsheet and 6th place in Financial
 Math
 Nataleigh Walker – 2nd place in Health Administration Procedures and 3rd place in 
 Health Administration Concepts

We are super excited to see our students attend the BPA National Leadership Conference.
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